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                                                                               DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE:  10/25/2019 
 

Technical Advisory 
 RS/TL19-019 

SUBJECT: UPDATE – License Plate Agency Network Access Release for 
Pilot Sites and Statewide 

  
Overview: 
 
A pilot site deployment of system changes to the Florida Real-time Vehicle Information System 
(FRVIS) for the SB 2500 will be made on Sunday, October 27, 2019. 

 

Details: 
 
The pilot sites include 46/03, 3/11, 01/14. If the pilot is successful on October 28, 2019, then 
the change will be available statewide on October 29, 2019. 
 
Legislation SB 2500 - FRVIS – License Plate Agency Network Access  
This change in FRVIS will require License Plate Agencies (LPA) to cover the cost of their 
business’s network/circuit access. Charges associated to these transactions will be included in 
the remittance total owed to FLHSMV and will be paid through the normal payment process. 
Here are examples of how the circuit billing transactions appear on the FRVIS Payment queue 
screen and the end-of-day reports. 
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Conclusion: 

If you need additional information, please have your supervisor contact your next level of 
management or the Field Support Center. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


